
Invitation to 1st Anniversary Dinner,
Rotary Club of St George Next Gen

The Rotary Club of St George Next Gen would like to invite you and your
partner to the 1st Anniversary dinner celebration of the club on Saturday
10th September, starting at 6.30 pm.

The venue is the Oatley RSL and Community Club, 23 Letitia St, Oatley, NSW,
2223.

In keeping with our aim to encourage the younger members of our community, we
have organised entertainment by Afro Kidz and Drummers.

Your presence would be greatly appreciated and will be very encouraging for
our members who are mostly young and inexperienced but enthusiastic.
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